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Carla Lundgren

From: PCD

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 5:41 PM

To: Ann Hillier

Cc: Chris Munter; Carla Lundgren

Subject: FW: SEPA - Miller Road improvement project 

 

 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 

 

From: K Reinders [mailto:kathyreinders@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 4:01 PM 

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: SEPA - Miller Road improvement project  

 

Dear City Planner and/or BI Trails Project Manager, 

 

While I agree to have Miller Road a more bicycle safe environment for the community.... I am opposed to 

cutting down the Large Old Growth trees to accommodate this goal.  Please consider building the trail around 

the LARGE Old Growth trees and remove the smaller ones.  It is better for our green belts and more enjoyable 

for bicycle riders and pedestrians to have a non-straight path, but one that is complementary to the old 

growth. 

 

Please record my comments on this issue. Thank you. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kathy Reinders 

Bainbridge Island, WA  98110 
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